
 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Harris County District Courts to resume operations Thursday, Jan. 23 

 
January 22, 2025 — The Harris County District Courts—Civil, Criminal, Family, and Juvenile—will resume 

normal operations on Thursday, Jan. 23, 2025. 

Family Law Center Update: 

Operations at the Family Law Center, located at 1115 Congress St. Houston, 77002, are experiencing 

ongoing interruption due to non-weather-related water damage. Those scheduled to appear before the 

Emergency Relief Docket Courts are encouraged to contact the specific court for a temporary change of 

location.  

 

Court Accommodation: 

If you require accommodation in light of the recent sub-freezing conditions, please contact your specific 

court to see if a virtual appearance or reset is possible.  

 

All seated jurors should report in-person to their assigned courts. 

 

Stay up to date regarding the Harris County District Courts at Justex.net and on social media. 

 

https://www.justex.net/courts
https://www.justex.net/
http://www.facebook.com/justex.net

